GABRIELLE GIFFORDS
MEMBER OF CONGRESS

July 29, 2008

Mr. Christian Karl Monrad, P.E.
4325 North Camino Colibri
Tucson, AZ 85718-6909

Dear Mr. Monrad,

Thank you for visiting me and discussing your efforts to raise awareness
among Members of Congress on the issue of light pollution. This is an
important endeavor.

[ am very pleased with our current momentum on Capitol Hill. In addition
to the recent briefings on both the House and Senate side that have raised
awareness and interest among congressional staff, I will be joining with at
Ieast nine colleagues this week to send a letter to EPA Administrator
Johnson insisting that he take stronger action on light pollution.

I am hopeful that next Congress will see even more action, and [ am

committed to continuing to promote this issue. Thank you again for your
efforts. I look forward to an ongoing collaboration.

Smgggzly yours
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